Sent: 12 April 2017 21:13
To: Parry, Rachael
Subject: 2017/1261/L

Dear Rachael Parry
Please will you register my objection to the above planning application.

| bought an apartment (Flat 5, 17 Shelton Street, London WC2H 9JN) in 1999 specifically because it overlooked
Ching Court and was thus an exceptionally quiet and private location for central London.

Because the Monmouth Street side of Ching Court was restricted to office use, we were assured that outside of
office hours we would not be overlooked by neighbouring apartments, nor would key holders be coming through

the Ching Court gates of an evening with the possibility of making a noise in the confined area of the court.

So, on the grounds of a significant added disturbance to the silence and privacy we currently enjoy, | request that
the application to change the offices in 57-59 Monmouth Street to residential units be refused.

Yours sincerely

Janet Berman
Flat 5. 17 Shelton Street, London WC2H 9 IN
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